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Sen. Pfaff, Gov. Evers, Others, Hold Press Conference on PFAS 

Contamination 

(French Island, WI) – Earlier today, Senator Pfaff (D-Onalaska) was joined by Governor Tony 

Evers and other elected officials for a press conference on the reintroduction of the CLEAR Act 

to address PFAS contamination in the Town of Campbell and across the state.  

After the event, Senator Pfaff released the following statement: 

“I want to thank Governor Evers, Town of Campbell Board Member Lee Donahue, and my 

colleagues in the legislature in joining me to highlight the importance of acting quickly to 

contain and remediate PFAS chemicals.” 

“While there is still much to be discovered about the effects of PFAS, I’m confident that with 

community collaboration and continued public-private partnerships, we will be able to chart a 

path forward to keep our community members safe.” 

“I will continue advocating for families in the 32nd District impacted by PFAS contamination, 

work toward securing funding in the biennial budget, and advancing the legislation announced 

today to address this critical issue.” 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, 

Vernon, Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 


